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Clarify Reassignment Requirements in 

4.2.3.7.1
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Problem Statement
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• Current NRMP section “Reassignment and Reallocation 
Information” is being interpreted by some organizations to require 
a “detailed reassignment” for all customers. Under the current 
reassignment schema, only a “detailed reassignment or 
reallocation” contains fields for “organizational information.”

• This policy intends to simplify the reassignment requirements by 
noting that only a customer’s name is required. Thus a “simple 
reassignment” can be used for most reassignments.
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Redline (1 of 2)
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4.2.3.7.1. Reassignment and Reallocation Information

• Each IPv4 reassignment or reallocation containing a /29 or more 
addresses shall be registered in the WHOIS directory via SWIP or a 
distributed  service valid directory services system which meets the 
standards set forth in section 3.2.
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Redline (2 of 2)
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• Reassignment and reallocation registrations shall must include each client’s 
organizational information customer name, except where specifically 
exempted by this policy. Reassignment registrations shall only include point 
of contact (POC) information if either: (1) requested by the customer; or (2) 
the reassigned block is intended to be routed and announced outside of 
the provider’s network.

• Reallocation registrations must contain the customer’s organization name 
and appropriate point of contact (POC) information.
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Staff & Legal (1 of 2)
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• Makes a clear delineation in which reassignments are required to 
have customer Point of Contact (POC) information (reassign 
detail and reallocations) and which do not (reassign simple).
• Reassign detail and/or Reallocations will be made to customers 

that specifically request to be listed as a POC or those where the 
reassigned block will be routed/announced outside of the 
upstream’s network. Reassign Simples will be made to all other 
customers.
• It is clear that the requirement to SWIP /29 or more remains 

unchanged.
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Staff & Legal (2 of 2)
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• Implementation of this policy would have minimum resource 
impact. It is estimated that implementation would occur within 3 
months after ratification by the ARIN Board of Trustees. The 
following would be needed in order to implement:

• Staff training
• Updated guidelines and internal procedures
• Updated documentation on website
• Customer outreach

• The policy raises no material legal issues.
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Discussion
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• Support: a majority of customers with a /29 or shorter 
reassignment would not understand what you were 
contacting them about
•Opposition: the proposal serves to obscure bad actors
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Discussion
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•What is “appropriate contact information” for simple 
reassignments?
• Is this a step toward clarity? 
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Thank you.
Any Questions?

???
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Discussion


